
North West area report – Autumn 2019 

 
We have four meetings a year in the North West. They are held in June, September, 
December and March. 
Attendance numbers very from 12 to 25 members.  
We aim to have educational content at each meeting and this year we have had 
presentations on: 

 Pelvic Floor Dysfunction and the Role of the Colorectal Surgeon 

 Nocturnal Polyuria 

 Recurrent UTI’s and New Developments in the Management of UTI 
 Interstitial Cystitis and the Management of Painful Bladder Syndrome 

 The Bay Integrated  Bladder Team Female OAB Pathway 

 

We have had the following companies come to demonstrate equipment / drug 
treatments:  

 MAPLe 
 Noqdirna 
 Qufora 
 Imedicare 

 
There is always time to discuss complex cases and issues arising locally. Everyone is 
very supportive and willing to share which makes the meetings very enjoyable 

 
Helen Shephard 
North West Area representative  
Helen.shepherd@srft.nhs.uk 
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